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National School Boards Association elects central Ohio board member as president 

COLUMBUS — Worthington City Schools board member Charlie Wilson recently took 

office as 2020-2021 president of the National School Boards Association (NSBA). He 

previously served NSBA as treasurer and director of the National School Boards Action Center 

and as a member of NSBA Board of Directors, Delegate Assembly and Policies and 

Resolutions Committee. 

 NSBA advocates for public schools at the federal level. It has played a key role in 

securing federal funding, legislation and regulations that help school districts achieve 

educational equity and meet students’ instructional, safety and nutritional needs. 
 Wilson, who was 2013 Ohio School Boards Association (OSBA) president, has been a 
Worthington City Board of Education member since 2007. At OSBA, he has served with the 
OSBA Board of Trustees, Executive Committee, Federal Relations Network, Board Member 
Cabinet and numerous other regional and state committees.  

Wilson has been an associate professor at Ohio State University’s Moritz College of 

Law for more than 30 years and is active in many community and professional organizations. 

He earned his bachelor’s degree in business management and economics from the University 

of Kansas and his juris doctorate from the New York University School of Law. 

Founded in 1955, the Ohio School Boards Association leads the way to educational 

excellence by serving Ohio’s public school board members and the diverse districts they 

represent through superior service, unwavering advocacy and creative solutions. 
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